
Home Link - Letter Awareness Book 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

                                    Recently the children have been 

developing their awareness of letters and learning about 

the alphabet.  In doing so the children have been enjoying 

exploring the patterns and sounds of language, 

discovering how letters, sounds and words work 

together.  We would like to encourage the children to 

continue their awareness of letters at home, therefore we 

have created a ‘Can You Find’ book which the children 

can use to identify items at home which begin with each 

letter of the alphabet and record what they have found 

within the book.  The book allows the children to develop 

their literacy skills and record their ideas using both 

words and illustrations.  Once completed the children can 

return the book to nursery to share their findings with 

their peers.   

If this is something you would be interested in doing with 

your child please speak with a member of staff who will be 

delighted to provide you with a copy of the book to take 

home. 

Please feel free to bring or send in pictures electronically 

of your child completing their book which can be added to 

both their floorbook and learning stories. 

Thank you in advance for your time, support and co-

operation. 

Linsey 


